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Monday 23rd May 2022 
 
This half term has gone so quickly! The children have been working so hard with a particular 
focus on their writing over the last few weeks. We are incredibly proud of them and the way 
in which they can use their phonics in their work alongside finger spaces, full stops and 
capital letters. 
 

This week we are combining our minibeast learning with learning about The Queen’s 
Jubilee. We are going to find out about bees this week and in particular the queen bee! We 
will also be finding out some facts about our Queen, making crowns, flags and preparing our 
singing and dancing for the party on Friday. 
 
We will also be planting up our wheelbarrow for our Royal Cornwall Show entry with the 
help of Edie’s dad (thank you in advance).  
 
In maths we are working on subtraction and using tens frames to work out the answers to 
take-away number sentences.  
 
We are really looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Friday afternoon. The 
food sign-up sheet has just a few gaps so please have a look at that in the morning if 
possible. 
 
Have an enjoyable and restful half term when it arrives! 
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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